s DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL PATAUDI

Circular No: DPS/P /2019-20/98 Date: 16.11.2019
Dear Parents,

Greetings!

Our primary concern is the safety of our students and we all know that growing children are more vulnerable to
air pollution . The pollution index has actually reached an alarming level this year. Many parents have also shared
their concern about the same. Therefore, the Sports and Special classes have been discontinued w.e.f. Monday ,
18th November'19 till further notice .

Let's all join hands and do our bit to make this earth a healthy haven for our children!

a

Senior Coordinator Principal



